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Thursday 6th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have pleasure in informing you of a few planned diary dates for this new Spring Term which are of course, all subject to 
change in this current Covid climate. 
 

Wednesday 5th January – School opens for Spring Term 2022 

 

Week beginning 31st January - National Story Telling Week 
Details to follow. 
 

Sunday 6th February marks 70th Anniversary of the Queen’s accession to the throne  
The Platinum Jubilee of Queen Elizabeth 11 will be recognised in school later in the year with more details to follow. 
 

Thursday 10th February - Valentine Disco. 

 

Friday 11th February- School closes for half term 

 

Monday 21st February - School Reopens 

 

Week beginning 28th February - Travelling Book Fair incorporating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March. 

 

Date between 7th - 18th  March - Choir to take place in County Music Festival- confirmation of dates to follow 

 

Week beginning 14th March - Science and Engineering Week 
 

Friday 18th March - Comic Relief Day 
Details to follow 
 

Friday 25th March - Non-Uniform Day  
On this day children are invited to come to school in non-uniform in exchange for an Easter Egg donation. 
Following on from success in previous years, there will also be an Easter competition where children can add their own design 
to a hard boiled egg. 

 

Friday 1st April – Easter Egg Raffle  

 

Friday 1st April - School closes for Easter 

 

Wednesday 20th April –School Reopens for Summer Term 2022 
 
Finally, class teachers will be in contact during the second half term to arrange parent/teacher consultations. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and patience especially in these challenging times. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
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